Wednesday, July 20, 2022

Planning and Environment Committee,

Please approve a Heritage Alteration Permit so that the "Fugitive Slave Chapel" may be moved from its current location to Fanshawe Pioneer Village. Proceeding with this permit, a move, and and needed work on the building is necessary <u>as soon as possible</u> to save this important cultural treasure. The dedication of many community organizations has come to this point, and all anticipate working toward a good outcome.

Sincerely,

Janet Hunten

66 Palmer Street, London, N6H 1P7